S. S. Hussain 1.As. &
Chief Executive Officer

Ref. No. MCHI/CEQO/13-14/182
August 29,2013

To,

Shri Niranjan Hiranandani

Past President, MCHI-CREDAI

M/s. Hiranandani Constructions Pvt. Ltd.
" Olympia, Central Avenue,

Hiranandani Gardens,

Powai, Mumbai-400076

WQW

Please recollect my earlier letter dtd. July 19, 2013 bearing No. MCHI/CEO/ 13-14/034
submitted to your office, requesting you to send us the standards and norms, the legal
regime, followed by local government authorities in UAE as your company has completed
some major High Rise Projects in U.A.E., by observing these two important parameters. An
acknowledged copy of the said letter is enclosed herewith for your ready reference.

Dear My

You are once again requested to provide the required information of the concerned
government departments of U.A.E., which your company must have complied with, so that
we can forward the same to the Urban Development Department, Government of
Maharashtra for further proceedings.

Your co-operation in this matter would be highly appreciated.
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S. S. Hussain (LA.S.)
Additional Chief Secretary (Retd.)
Government of Maharashtra
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